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M & W Southeastern

806 Talleyrand Avenue
Jacksonville, FL 32206
Gentlemen:

FLD 032 383 945

The Florida Department of Environmental Regulation is working
under contract with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency to
implement the hazardous waste management program under the
Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (PL94-580), and the State
requirements of Part IV, Chapter 403, Florida Statutes. Our
records indicate your operation engages in hazardous waste
activities.

During the next fifteen days vou will be contacted by a repre-
sentative of this Department to arrange for a mutually agreeable
time for an inspection of your facility to determine compliance
with the federal hazardous waste regulations. This inspection
will be made within forty-five days of this date. You are
requested to have all of your hazardous waste activity records
as well as a person knowledgeable about your facility operations
available at the time of inspection.

Your cooperation in this matter will be appreciated. Please call
Vicky Valade or Mitch Kramer at (904) 396-6959 should you have
any guestions.
Sihcerely,
o /
Ernest E. Frey, Supervisor
Hazardous Waste Section
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